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Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) 
100 F Street, NE 
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AUG 17 2015 

Subject: File No. S7-08-15 IggSHS^ 

To whom it may concern, 

I heard of a proposed new regulation governing mutual fund (Rule 30e-3) that would eliminate 
the current default requirement for such investment funds to distribute information to investors in 
paper form, making electronic delivery the default delivery option instead of mail delivery. 

My name is Mary Wells and I have money invested in my retirement savings program as well as 
investment in an Edward Jones account. I rely on my investment statement via USPS mail as 
well as other investors who may not have access to electronic services. Mail delivery is 
universally available and i; provides the broadest access to all recipients. It should be the 
default option for information distribution. 

Additionally, online-only access to investment information could open up numerous security 
issues for the countless Americans who prefer the safety, security and privacy that they use of 
the Postal Service has provided for hundreds of years. 

Please allow myself and the many other Americans the ability to receive their investment funds 
statement via USPS mail rather than electronic delivery. 

Thank you in advance, 

Mary Welfe 




